
 

 

 

  
 

Boronia Probus Club was formed after an interest meeting held 
at CWA Hall on 9th May 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

President’s Message: 
 
Hello and a very warm welcome to you, our foundation 
members, and to our guests who I hope will join us in this 
exciting new venture. 
I, with all the foundation committee members, am looking 
forward to making Boronia Probus Club a highlight in our 
local community. It is our club, for our social enjoyment, and 
we have plenty in store for our members. Fun, fellowship and 
friendship is our motto. 
Activity groups, short day trips, long day trips, overnight and 
extended trips are all being researched to offer you. Our 
regular monthly meetings will showcase some amazing guest 
speakers with a relaxed morning tea. It is certainly a very 
exciting time being involved in the formation of a new Probus 
club. 
Rest assured there is no fundraising and no politics – just like-
minded people enjoying retirement or semi-retirement. 
I am really looking forward to seeing and meeting new 
members at our inaugural gathering on 13 June 2024. As well, 
invite a partner, friend or neighbour to make our club even 
more successful. 
See you there! 
Keiran Smith (Foundation President) 
 

Management Committee 

Keiran Smith 
President/ Newsletter 

M: 0404 079 636 
 

Paul Brush 
Vice President 

M: 0431 279 748 
 
? 

Secretary 
 
? 

Treasurer 
 

Wendy Parsons 
Outings Officer 

M: 0438 911 620 
 

Ursula Kitchener 
Membership  

M: 0422 043 586 
 

Clare Ganderton 
Guest Speaker/Welfare Officer 

M: 0423 660 923 
 

Jenny Huelsebusch 
General Committee 

M: 0412 866 764 
 

Susan Humphris 
General Committee 

M: 0423 926 181 
 

Management Committee meeting will 
be held on Thursday 6 June at 10am at 

Millers Homestead, Dorrigo Drive, 
Boronia.  

 

Positions still to be filled: 
Publicity Officer 

Treasurer 
Secretary  

 
 

Boronia Probus Club Newsletter 

Meeting day/time: 2ND Thursday of every month at 10:00am 
Meeting venue: CWA Hall 
4 Sundew Ave, Boronia VIC 3155 
Private and Confidential for Probus use only and is not to be used for any other purpose. 

 

OUR HOME BASE! 
 



 

 

Next meeting dates/times: 
13/06/2023, 10:00am 
11/07/2023, 10:00am 

 

We’re all part of the Probus Community 
Now let’s get started having fun 

with some exciting activities. 
 

 

BORONIA PROBUS CLUB  
NOTICE OF MOTION 

 
BORONIA PROBUS CLUB Management 
Committee would like to formally provide 21 
days written notice of motion to members to 
vote on the following resolution at the general 
meeting of the club to be held on 11 July. 
 
RESOLUTION 
Members of BORONIA PROBUS CLUB formally 
resolve by ‘Special Resolution’ to formally 
adopt Standing Resolutions numbers  
1 to 19. 
 
If anyone would like a copy of the 19 proposed 
Standing Resolutions, please see the 
management committee to obtain a copy. 
Don’t be overwhelmed. This is a requirement 
of PSPL which is only for the inaugural 
meeting. 

 

Quote of the day 
 

Optimists are wrong as often as pessimists, 
but they have a lot more fun!! 

 
Club Activities 

 
Have any ideas for club activities please let us 

know! 
 

There will be a walking group held once a week on 
Wednesday’s at 10:00am beginning on the 5th of 
June. We will meet at Liverpool Retarding Basin 

on Liverpool Rd Boronia for our first trek. 
 

Help Create our Newsletter! 
Have a bent for the artistic? Or maybe you just 

like playing around with word documents? If you 
do then lend us a hand by helping our Newsletter 
Officer and putting together our next newsletter 

using the template. 
 

Joke of the Month 
Did you know a new restaurant has opened up 

on the Moon! 
Great food, but no atmosphere. 

Boom! Boom! 

Why not go out together after the meeting for a 
group lunch to get to know each other better? 

  
We can book Knox Club on Thursday 13 June at 

12.30pm for lunch. Are you interested? 
 

 

Meeting day/time: 2ND Thursday of every month at 10:00am 
Meeting venue: CWA Hall 
4 Sundew Ave, Boronia VIC 3155 
Private and Confidential for Probus use only and is not to be used for any other purpose. 
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